
 

Year 6 Newsletter 
Meet the Year 6 staff  

        Useful websites:  

 

  www.mathletics.com/uk/ 

 

www.tinyurl.com/colmers 

 

classroom.thenational.academy/summer-

learning-support 

Impor tan t Da t es  
WB 1 7 th  Oc tob e r  2022 
B i g A r t s  We e k  

 

Da t e  TBC 

RAF Cos fo rd T r i p  

 

F r i day 2 1 s t  Oc t ob e r  2022 

Br ea k  up f o r  ha l f  t e rm  

 

Monday 3 1 s t  Oc t ob e r  2022 

Schoo l  c los ed f o r  INSET  

 

W edn esday 2nd Novemb e r   
t o F r i day 4 th  Novemb e r  2022  

R es i d en t i a l  T r i p  

 

Tu esday /Wedn esday 8 th /9 th   

Novemb e r  2022 

Pa r en t s ’  Ev en i ng  

 

Thu rsday 15 th  D e c emb e r  2022 

F i na l  day b e f o r e  s choo l  c los es  

f o r  t h e  win t e r  b r ea k  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you had an enjoyable summer holiday. 

This newsletter contains information about your 

child’s learning in maths, English and topic. If 

you have any questions we are here to help. 

 

Kind regards,  

The Year 6 Team. 

Maths  

 
Read, write, order and   

compare numbers up to 

10 000 000. 

Round any whole number. 

Solve number and practical 

problems. 

 

Solve problems involving  

addition, subtraction,    

multiplication and division 

English 

 
We will be exploring a  

variety of text types: narrative 

story, diary, recount, non-

chronological report and  

newspaper report. 

 

These have been chosen to 

compliment and  

support the learning that the 

children are doing in 

their World War II  

topic. 
 
 
  
 
 

Mrs Duggal (Teacher) - 6D 

 

Mrs Greep (Teacher) - 6G 

 

Mr TM (Intervention teacher)  

 

Miss Nazir (Intervention teacher) 

 

Miss Rudge (Teaching assistant) 
 
 
 

   
Water bottle 

Please ensure your child brings a 

water bottle to school, with a 

clearly marked name label. 

Mathletics 

All children have a log in for 

Mathletics and can play games 

online to support their learning.  

Children can do the activities 

that are set for them as well as 

play live games. 

 

SPaG 

Children will regularly bring 

homework to support their  

current spelling, punctuation and 

grammar. Please     encourage 

them to complete it neatly and 

return to school. 

Topics 

Topic - Word War II 

Computing - iCompute; e-

safety 

RE - Christianity 

PE - Tag rugby/Netball 

PD - Being safe online; 

healthy relationships; No 

Outsiders 

 



Homework Expectations 

Attendance 

Please make sure that your child is in school 

every day and punctually. This year is a really 

important year for our Year 6 children and the 

learning begins from the moment they step into 

their classrooms.  

 

If your child is poorly, then please ensure that 

you phone the office to let the school know. 

The office is open from 7.30am each day.  

 
 

 
 

Reading 

At Colmers Farm, we work really hard to 

nurture the love of reading in our pupils.  

To support them at home, they have access 

to Accelerated Reader and MyOn. 

Your child will be given a slip with all their 

login details so please keep this safe. 

Ties 

Ties are a very im-

portant part of our 

school uniform in Years 

5 and 6.  If your child 

has lost their tie, new 

ones are available from 

the school office for 

£3.50. 


